
Hello Families, 

We don’t know what this summer will bring, but we do know we will offer the               

XCS Summer Care 2021 program.  Please keep in mind, our opening & staying 

open will depend on directives from the state of Wisconsin and the Appleton 

Health Department. 

We continue to monitor the current health situation to be able to hold our 

Summer Care program where children can experience a fun, exciting and safe 

time in a high quality care environment. Summer Care is held at the Marquette St 

Campus and is offered to current PreK3 through 5th grade students and those who 

are registered for the upcoming 2021-2022 school year for PreK3 - 6th grade. 

Preschool friends need to be three years old, independent in the bathroom and a 

registered student for the upcoming school year. 

The program will begin Wednesday, June 9 through Friday, August 13, 2021; open 

hours 7 am to 6 pm Monday through Friday at Marquette St, lower level. We will 

be closed Friday, July 2nd – Monday July 5th, 2021. Summer Care scheduling will be 

as flexible as possible; rates and policies can be found in the Parent Handbook, 

available spring 2021. We want to help with your summer planning and care 

needs; attached you will find the registration form, please fill out and return even 

if you are unsure at this time what care you need; this form will help gauge 

interest and keep you up to date with progress. 

Further information to enroll your children in the Summer Care program can be 

obtained from Mrs. Gouin. All registration materials can be returned to your 

child’s school office attention: Theresa Gouin, Summer Program or email to 

tgouin@xaviercatholicschools.org. Please contact me with questions. 

Thank you for your interest and understanding as we continue to offer the highest 

quality and safest program at the best value.  

 

God Bless, 

Theresa Gouin 

Child Care Coordinator 

©920-427-0787 

(e) tgouin@xaviercatholicschools.org 


